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August 25, 1958

An adjourned meeting of the City Council was held at 6:30 P. M.
on August 25, 1958, with Mayor B. E. Ball presiding.,

Present: B. E. Ball, Sol Cury, Fred King, W.R. Hamner, A.0. Umstead
Evan Norton was appointed to act as Clerk for this meeting.,

A report was made by the City Manager Norton on the status of the #1352
project for grouting and stopping leaks at the new dam. It was

the concensus of opinion of the Chester Engineers and the contractor

was to the effect that all the work possible had been done to correct

the situation. That the leaks had been located and stopped to

the greatest extent and that further work in this regard should be
impracticable. In making the report the City Manager recommended

also that further work in this regard be discontinued and the drillersg’
contract terminated at this point.

On motion made and duly seconded and carried by unanimous vote,
coulecil moved that the drilling and grouting work be terminated at
this point.

There being no further business before the council same adjourned,
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